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Please find below comments and proposals for Draft 2 Specification "Wideband Hands-Free Communication in Motor Vehicles". 
Use of reference 

To be consistent with the intention of this specification all references to IEC 60120 should be replaced by references to IEC 61260.
Incorrect use of reference to ISO R.40.
The phrasing:
The sensitivity frequency response is deter​mined in third octave intervals as given by the R. 40 series of preferred numbers in ISO 3 [6] for frequencies of 100 Hz and 8 kHz inclusive.
Should be changed to:

The sensitivity frequency response is deter​mined in third octave intervals as given by the IEC 60260 [4] for frequencies of 100 Hz and 8 kHz inclusive.

The changed should be implemented in the following sections: 10.2.3.2 and 11.4.1.2 and 12.3.1.2 (4kHz only) and 12.3.2.2 (4kHz only).
Incorrect frequency range in section 11.4.1.2
Upper frequency should be 8kHz rather than 48kHz.

Conclusion
This concludes the feedback for Draft 2 Specification "Wideband Hands-Free Communication in Motor Vehicles".
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